
 

 
 

The Harvest Management Team would like to 

take this opportunity to wish all of our Members 

a Happy New Year! We sincerely hope everyone 

had a healthy and safe holiday season. 

 

After an unprecedented golf season in 2020, we 

look forward to returning to some form of 

normalcy at some point in 2021. 

 

We are excited about our 2021 targeted 

opening date of Friday, March 19th!  

 

Friend on Facebook

Follow on Twitter 

Forward to a Friend 

 

 

 

  



We would like to sincerely thank all of the 

members who have committed for the 2021 

season during our early membership renewal 

campaign this past Fall. Thank you for your 

loyalty and dedicated support of the Harvest 

Golf Club!  

 

For members electing to wait to rejoin 

in the Spring, the firm deadline is  

 

Monday, February 15th 

 

Beyond that date, we cannot 

guarantee your membership space. 

  

 

If you have any questions please contact the 

Golf Shop at 250-862-3103. The Golf Shop is 

open Monday to Friday between 9:00am to 

5:00pm.  

   

 

 

Masa's Grill 

  



 

 

February 13th 

& 

February 14th 

 

 

Please Click Here to View Menu 

 

$149/Couple includes 3 Course 

Dinner 

with palate cleanser & sparkling wine 

upon arrival 

 

 

Contact Food & Beverage Manager 

Ryan Brown 



at 250-862-3177 or rbrown@harvestgolf.com 

to book your reservation 

   

     

 


